
3K 4K Kindergarten

Students who are St. Paul’s
members
Parents requesting every day

Returning students who are
also St. Paul's members
Parents requesting all day,
every day

Returning students who are
also St. Paul's members

Students who are St. Paul’s
members
Parents requesting part-time

New students who are also   
St. Paul's members
Parents requesting all day,
every day

New students who are also   
St. Paul's members

Students who are not St. Paul’s
members
Parents requesting every day

Returning students who are
also St. Paul's members
Parents requesting part-time

Returning students who are
not St. Paul’s members

Students who are not St. Paul’s
members
Parents requesting part-time

New students who are also St.
Paul’s members
Parents requesting part-time

New students who are not     
St. Paul’s members

Returning students who are
not St. Paul’s members
Parents requesting all day,
every day

New students who are not St.
Paul’s members
Parents requesting all day,
every day

Returning students who are
not St. Paul’s members
Parents requesting part-time

New students who are not     
St. Paul’s members
Parents requesting part-time

EARLY EDUCATION 
SEAT ORDERING 

CRITERIA
Students in mid-colored tiers will be seated starting February 1, 2025. 
Students in dark colored tiers will be seated starting March 1, 2025.  

If you have any questions, please contact the school office at 608.783.2552 ext. 0.


